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Lilac Room Rows Their Boat 
In line with the song ‘Row Row 

Row Your Boat’, the children in 

Lilac Room have been taking part 

in sensory play with sand and 

water; helping them to develop 

their language, imagination and 

fine motor skills. 

Acorn and Cherry Class children, (along with the topic ‘people who help us’) 

have been learning about the dentist. In addition, they learned about healthy 

and unhealthy food. They put food into different baskets; a good basket with 

healthy food and a bad basket with food we should only eat occasionally- as a 

treat. The children talked about how too much sugar is not good for our teeth.  

The children Magnolia Room, continuing their theme of nature – have 

been working on creating creatures such as owls and snails. They 

created their owls using brown paint, orange paper for the beak and 

different colours of felt for the feathers. They also made snails with 

colourful shells, decorated with purple, yellow and green paint. 

Magnolia Creates Owls! Toot-Toot! 

 “Owl say toot-toot!”  
“They live in trees” 

-Ben 

(Right): Owl made by Ellyssa 

Acorn & Cherry Talk About Teeth 


